

August 24, 2017

Dear Councillor Colley-Urquhart,

Thank you again for meeting with our Head of School, Stanford Hielema, and for your support in our proposal to purchase 249 Bridlerange Place SW.

The drive behind GCA wanting to purchase the parcel is two-fold. Firstly, it would allow GCA to create a sports field, one that the students can use as a part of the physical and outdoor education programs, sports teams and for daily physical activity such as recess. Our long-term goal is to build a track on the property, and within that track, a soccer field.

The second reason is to provide an irrigation system that would maintain and beautify the landscape for both our students and the greater community.

We are in full support of your motion in regards to directly negotiating with the Real Estate and Development Services regarding the sale of 249 Bridlerange Place SW.

We look forward to hearing from you and once again, we greatly appreciate your support.

Sincerely,

Doug Holt

Chairman, Board of Directors Glenmore Christian Academy CITY OF CALGARY RECEIVED
IN COUNCIL CHAMBER

SEP 1 3 2017

Distribution - CILE COLLEGE

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT